
From: VTA Board Secretary 
Sent: April 18, 2023 5:00 PM 
To: VTA Board of Directors 
Cc: VTA Board Secretary 
Subject: VTA Correspondence: Letter from Carpenters Local Union 405 
  
VTA Board of Directors: 
  
We inadvertently missed sending you the following letter: 
  

  
  
  

  
Thank you. 
  
Elaine Baltao 
Office of the Board Secretary 
Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority 
3331 North First Street, Building B 
San Jose, CA 95134-1927 
Phone 408-321-5680 
  

 
 

From Topic 

Carpenters Local Union 405 Support for the Eterna Tower 





From: VTA Board Secretary 
Sent: April 19, 2023 6:35 PM 
To: VTA Board of Directors 
Subject: VTA Board Budget Workshop Presentation now available 
  
VTA Board of Directors: 
  
The presentation for the April 21 VTA Board Budget Workshop is now available online.  
  
To access the full packet, please click here. 
  
Friendly reminder:  The VTA Board Budget Workshop will be held at Conference Room B106, VTA 
Administrative Offices, 3331 N. First Street, San Jose, CA 
  
Thank you. 
  
Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority 
3331 North First Street, Building B-1 
San Jose, CA 95134-1927 
 

 
 

http://santaclaravta.iqm2.com/Citizens/FileOpen.aspx?Type=4&ID=11772&MeetingID=3938
http://santaclaravta.iqm2.com/Citizens/Detail_Meeting.aspx?ID=3938
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